
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Beacon Hill Academy 
High Arcal Drive, Sedgley, Dudley, West Midlands, DY3 1BP 

T: 01902 677754  E: info@beaconhillacademy.org.uk  
W: www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk 

Principal: Sukhjot Dhami 

03/05/2023  
 
Re: Year 11 Prom – Friday 7th July 2023 Grand Station Hotel, Sun street, Wolverhampton, 
WV1 1AA. 
  
Dear Parents / Carers,  
  
I am pleased to inform you that tickets for The Beacon Hill Academy Prom will be purchasable on 
WEDUC from Thursday 4th May 2023. The cost of the tickets for this prom is £20 only. I have 
really tried to keep costs down due to the increases in the cost of living that we all face. This price 
includes an arrival drink and a buffet meal. It should be noted that if learners wish to purchase 
additional soft drinks, they will need extra money with them.  
  
To purchase tickets, please log on to your Weduc account and the prom tickets will be in your 
account to purchase. If you cannot logon to your Weduc account for any reason, then please email 
us at helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk for support with this. All payments need to be received by 
Monday 5th June to enable us to confirm numbers with the venue.  
 
Once prom tickets are purchased, they will be issued on the day learners leave school, we cannot 
confirm this date at present. However, in the unlikely event your child is not allowed to attend the 
prom due to their conduct and you have paid in full, you will receive a full refund via WEDUC and 
be informed as to why your child is not permitted to attend.   
   
Security at the venue is very strict and they will only permit entry to learners who have paid for 
tickets, parents and carers will not be allowed to enter the venue at all, only learners in their cars 
will be allowed onto the site. Any parents wishing to see their child arrive must find alternative 
parking (train station car park, hotel car park) and must stand behind the barrier at the Grand 
Station. You will be directed by their security to this point.  
  
The event will run from 19:00 until 23:00. It is essential that you arrange prompt and safe transport 
home directly from the venue for your child.  This transport must be scheduled to collect them at 
the end of the evening at 11.00pm. Any parents collecting children will be allowed onto the site for 
collection.  
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable time and on behalf of my staff 
and I, I thank you for your continued support.  
  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

  
 
Mr S Dhami  
Principal  
 


